## Helping Hands of Roseville

# NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

Way 2023

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Ruseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by grounding assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in April 2023:

Dick & Mary Killey Jerry & Mary Ann Shrader Roseville Christian Church
Berwick Baptist Church Mark & Susan Johnson Karen Starbuck
Lawson Babbitt Post 614 Katey Whiteside Misty Huston Joan Blindt
Rod & Nancy Sawyer Kay Stropes



A sincere thank you to the Lawson Babbitt American Legion Post 614 for your generous donation!

Bob Carlson presented it to Grace McCrery and Lois Brechbiel.

\*2022 2023 Board of Directors

President: Cyndy Hunter Vice President: Barb Cossett Secretary, Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands. Roseville@gmail.com

Page 1

he pinghandsofruseville org

### ITS A YOU WIN - WE WIN!!

Helping Hands is still in need of a truck with the capacity to pull our trailer when picking up food from Midwest and Riverbend food banks.

If you or someone you know would be interested in donating that vehicle, you may claim the donation as a tax deduction equal to its fair market Kelley Blue Book value.

If you are happy to help fill this important need, please contact Steve at 815-530-5359.

THANK YOU!

#### REMINDERS:

\*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

\*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

\*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

#### Numbers for April:

189 Families, representing 575 individuals, including 179 children, and 79 families on SNAP.

The May volunteer calendar is full!! Thanks to all who signed up! Give Jan S a call to sign up for June or to ask about becoming a volunteer.

If you are donating food items, please be sure to check the "Best By" or "Use By" dates to make sure they are current. We appreciate your donation and we want to be able to put it on the shelf for someone else to use.